
Dear parents,

Since 1994, swimming and water safety has been a statutory element of the national
curriculum for PE in England. This means that every child should leave primary school with the
skills to keep themselves safe while enjoying swimming with friends and family.

As a school, by law, we therefore must provide swimming and water safety lessons. It is
therefore compulsory that your child brings in their swimming kit and participates in the weekly
lessons. If you have any further questions/concerns about swimming lessons, please come
and chat to me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Julie Le Feuvre
Head of School


